
 

 

The Secondary Program 

Monster Mash Bash  

 

 

 

When: Thursday, October 31st 2019 

Where: The Multi-Purpose Room 

Time: 10:00a.m. -11:30a.m. 

 

The Secondary Department will celebrate the fall season by 

hosting a “Monster Mash Bash” on October 31st, 2019. Please let 

your child’s classroom teacher know if you prefer for your child to 

not participate.  Costumes are encouraged! 
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